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Fiona Ajram

From: Miriam Longfoot 

Sent: 19 January 2018 15:59

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Subject: Local Plan Review Consultation [Scanned]

Attachments: Local Plan Review.pdf

Dear Sirs 

 

Please find attached my response to your consultation. This consultation appears to be an attempt to avoid 

consultation. By making it difficult, secret and opaque it can be claimed that people don’t care because so few 

responses have been received. 

 

I have lived in and around Shaftesbury for most of my life and am appalled by what is happening to this picturesque 

historic town. There has been a complete failure to provide infrastructure (schools, health provision, etc) to match 

the huge number of houses that have already been built. There is yet more building in the pipeline on land that has 

additionally been given the go-ahead for development - but I note that there still will be no proper infrastructure 

and no jobs for all these additional people; I assume therefore that creating unemployment ghettos is an accepted 

principle here. Given the current situation, the idea that anyone is seriously considering granting permission for 

even more building around Shaftesbury beggars belief. 

 

I could say a great deal more regarding housing nationally, use of brownfield sites, the boarded up houses index, 

lack of affordability and the mass “dumping” of unemployed people in rural communities where they have no 

prospect of ever becoming employed people. I have the impression, however, that no one with the power to do 

anything actually wants to listen. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miriam Longfoot 
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